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HOLIDAY GREETINGS FROM TO YOURS

Another year has come and gone. We hope that yours was a healthy and
happy one.

We survived yet another 181 days with high school (&) teenagers. Our movie
total was up to 86 this year. Janette is still doing aerobics #¥ three times a

week and Reinhard is bicycling & and playing indoor (old men's) soccer.

We added a Macintosh IIsi computer to our collection. In May we sold

our condo but remained lame-duck occupants until the end of August.

61 people joined us in August for our fifth annual lot party in Barrington
Hills. Several people received a five-year attendance ribbon.
update: Our architect has given us our (almost) final plans after many

changes and we are in the midst of selecting a builder. Everything is still go
for ground-breaking this spring.

Our 1991 “®* took us back to Germany once again. In July we travelled
from Diisseldorf to Koln, Bonn, Trier, Heidelberg, Stuttgart to Munich (and

many places in between). One glorious week was spent alone (with % ) in
the Swiss Alps. We also attended a language conference in Washington D.C.
in November. The end of summer was busy with a visit from the
Bertelsmann family from Munich and our move from Schaumburg. We are

currently renting Kim Cannon's house (and 22 Ib. cat) in Barrington.

These and many other activities made it an exciting 1991 for us.

We wish you all the best in 1992!  oxox oxox
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New Address: 20826 N. Cumnor Ave., Barrington, IL 60010
Phone: (708) 381-7846
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